80 Abbey Road
Fareham

PO15 5SHW

8th August 2021

Dear Pearl Gillies,

Thank you for the letter re notice of the hearing to discuss licence application of The
Heathfield Arms.

We regret we are unable to attend the hearing.

Regarding the clarification required; we think that the current conditions and
restrictions are acceptable, and necessary for this residential area. We see no reason
for these to be changed.

We have no first hand evidence of crime and disorder. However, patrons leaving the
pub particularly at closing time, have caused considerable noise nuisance. Also,
recently, those outside in the garden/car park have added to this noise nuisance.
Yours sincerely

Brian Garford Vivienne Garford



